
 

 

4.03 - Collaborate with the teachers’ union to facilitate the employment of African American teachers 
and other instructional staff. 

 

Narrative: 

The District has been preparing for staffing our schools for next year.  Vacant positions are scheduled to 
be posted 5/26/20.  Additionally, IRCEA is undergoing a change in leadership.  Once positions are posted 
and the new Executive Board for IRCEA is set we will meet to discuss employment strategies in 
collaboration with IRCEA.  

 

Data: 

 

Action Plan: 

We will provide the flyer for our Virtual Job Fair to IRCEA for them to advertise through their means.  
Schedule meeting with IRCEA when new Executive Board is set. 


